



Tuesday 4th February 2020

Unicef Dress in Blue Day

Dear Parents/ Carers, .

As a Unicef Rights Respecting School, we are holding a fundraising day on Friday 7th February.

We are looking to raise money to support those countries that do not have safe sanitation – this includes having clean running water to wash and drink and to have access to clean toilets.

We know that whoever you are, wherever you are, sanitation is your human right. Yet, today, 4.2 billion people live without safely managed sanitation.

We are asking the children to come in to school on Friday 7th February wearing something blue e.g. blue trousers, top, jumper, shoes etc and to make a donation of £1.

If your child does not want to take part, then we ask them to come to school in their uniform as normal.

As a school, we want to raise as much money as we can to support Unicef in helping those that are less fortunate than ourselves.

Kind regards,

Miss A Holt

Head of Lower School